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71 July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Class of 2023 Cupcakes

We are pleased to be able to offer all children the opportunity to purchase an end of year cupcake,
courtesy of Bakerellys — www.bakerellys.co.uk

These delicious vanilla cupcakes will have a named fondant topper and will cost just £1.50, which is
offered at a significant cost saving. You can only purchase 1 cupcake per child and in order to secure
this, payment must be made in advance, and no later than Thursday 13 July, as cakes are made to
order. Payment can be done either online via school money (look out for the text or email shortly)
or with cash via the school office.

All pre-ordered and paid for cupcakes will be available for collection on the last day of term, making
a lovely end of year treat!

Yours sincerely,

Strswae/

Sian Hosmer



